WAUSAU

ACADEMY

Hello Parents,

Your child’s class will be participating in our Wiggles & Giggles mini dance recital here at the dance studio on
Wednesday, July 26th. Your child can come to the studio in their street clothes and will change into a costume here.
After the show there will be snacks and photo opportunities. Costumes will need to be returned before you and your
child leave the studio.

Here are the times each class will perform. We recommend showing up 15 minutes ahead of this time to get your
dancer ready.

4:45

Tiny Hip Hop w/ Emily- Get Yo Body Movin’

Tiny Hip Hop w/ Kaitlin- What Time Is It

Intro to Dance w/ Madeline- Pineapple Princess

5:30

Pre-ballet w/ Madeline- Flitterin’

Tap/Jazz w/ Emily- Un Poco Loco

Acro ages 3-4 w/ Amanda- No Stopping Us Meow

6:15

Intro to Dance w/ Madeline- Tiki Room

Intro to Dance w/ Emily- The Goldfish

Acro ages 5-6 w/ Amanda- Get Your Sparkle On

Hair:

Intro to Dance, Tiny Hip Hop, and Tap/Jazz kids should have hair pulled back and away from the face.

Pre-ballet dancers should have hair in a bun

Acro dancers should have a ponytail or bun

Tights & Underwear:

Acro dancers will not wear tights.

Tiny Hip Hop, Tap/Jazz, Intro and pre-ballet dancers should wear skin colored tights.

Make-up:

For our larger stage performances we recommend that dancers wear makeup so that their faces are more easily seen
on stage. For a smaller performance like this, we do not require makeup. If your child does want to wear some, that
is fine too.

Shoes:

Whatever shoes your child has been wearing to class are fine for this performance. We do not require footwear to be
uniform amongst classmates for the Wiggles & Giggles program.

If you have any questions, please reach out.
Sincerely,

Bekki Bauer, Director

715-432-0203
bekki@wausauacademyofdance.com



